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SYNOPSIS OF STAFF CONGRESS MEETING August 3, 1989: 

EDITOR: Rosanne Rawe 
202 Steely Library 

--The next Staff Congress meeting will be held on August 3, 1989 in the 
University Ball Room, 1:00-3:00 p.m. Guests from the University cormnunity are 
welcome. However, if you wish to raise a topic for discussion, please notify 
Donna Gosney two weeks prior to the meeting, so that you can be put on the 
agenda. 
--Announcement that Mike Hickman resigned and Karen Ogburn was appointed as 
interim Director of Personnel and serving as ex-officio to Staff Congress. 
--Nominations for officers were open to the floor and a vote was taken. The 
results are as follows ••• President - Donna Gosney, Vice President - Sue Roth, 
Secretary - Lilian Conrad 
--Donna Gosney announced the workshop for Staff Congress members and possible 
dates. 
--Lias ion Committee passed out the finished copy of Staff Congress Brochures. 
All staff should receive one in the mail. All new staff will receive one at 
orientation. 

******************************************************************************** 

MESSAGES FROM THE OFFICE SECRETARY ••• 
The Staff Congress office is in need of interdepartmental envelopes, large and 
small. If you have an accumulation you would like to dispose of please contact 
Peg Goodrich, X 6400, and she will make arrangements to have them picked up and 
brought to the Faculty Senate/Staff Congress office in AC 105. 

As you may know, this newsletter is sent to all Staff and Administrators. Due to 
budget restrictions, we do not send it to Faculty. However, we would like to 
encourage staff to share our news with the faculty in their departments either by 
posting it on your bulletin board or circulating it through your department. 

The Orientation Program mentioned in the synopsis of the July Staff Congress 
meeting has been scheduled for July 25th, with presentations being made by Dr. 
Boothe, Dr. Scholes, Dr. Jorns, Cynthia Dickens, Peter Hollister, Dennis Taulbee, 
and Karen Ogburn. The administrators will be presenting their involvement with 
Staff Congress to the 1989-90 representatives on Staff Congress. 

IB THE HOSPITAL 
Darla Fahlbusch - Financial Aid, was in an automobile accident July 12. She is 
in critical condition at University Hospital and remains in a coma. Darla 
received over 70 pints of blood so far and we can only pray for her recovery. 
For those who wish to do more, the Hoxworth Blood Center will be setting up an 
emergency Mobile Unit at St. Luke Hospital on Friday July 28, from 1:00 - 7:00 
p.m. Prospective donors must call 784-9721 for an appointment Monday -Thursday 
12 noon - 6: 30 p.m. Please tell them that you are calling in connection with 
Darla Fahlbusch at NKU. 



FAREWELLS: 
Brenda Eckstein - Student Info Sys 
Carol Futhey - History & Geography 
Patricia Fairbanks - Admissions 
JoAnn Hebel - Health/Human Services 
Garrison Hickman - Personnel 
Julie Ross -Personnel 
Eugene MoBarry - Physical Plant 
Mary Ewing - Physical Plant 
Iris Tiedt - Education 
Barbara Osborne - Business Services 
Fay Popham - Financial/Open Audit 
Steve Rogers - Physical Plant 
Jean Shisler - College of Business 
John Simon - Public Safety 
Helen Sullivan - Physical Plant 
Helen Groh - Physjcal Plant 
Thomas Walter - Printing Service 

~BIRTHS 
BUNDLES OF JOY: 

NEW HIRES: 
Suzanne Beaumaster - Academic Computing 
Jonathan Campbell - Athletics 
Bernie Deaton - Public Safety 
Peter Hollister - University Relations 
Robert Appleson - Assistant Provost 
Nancy Johnson - Student Housing 
Judith Livingston - Research 
Nancy Parsley - ACT Grants 
Kelly Rouse - Chase 
Terry Schierberg - University Relations 
Greg Stewart - Admissions 
David Plvan - Printing Services 
Brenda Huck - Physical Plant 

TRANSFERS: 
Deborah Chalk - User Services 
George Hadesty - Printing Services 
Mae Sullivan - Purchasing 
Barb Weyer - Telecommunications 

LOIS SCHULTZ - Steely Library - daughter, Sarah Elizabeth Alice, born 6/18, 
weight 9 lbs. 6 1/2 oz. 
LISA BURSON- Accounting- daughter, Megan Elizabeth, born 6/21, weight 5 lbs. 15 
oz. 
GAIL JEWELL - Central Stores - niece, Ashlie Lauren, born 7/10, weight 7 lbs. 
ROSANNE RAWE - Steely Library - great-nephew, Nathaniel Jacob, son of Donna and 
Tim Schneider formerly of Steely Library, born 7/1, weight 8 lbs. 8 oz. 
TOM CATE - Economics & Finance, Linda Marquis Cate - Accounting - son, Robert J. 
born 7/13 
ART MILLER - Psychology - grandson, William Arthur, born 5/6, weight 8 lbs. 12 
oz. 

HEALTH INSURANCE UPDATE 
Dr. Dennis Malony, 18 N Fort Thomas Avenue, Fort Thomas, KY, Dermatology 
SpP.cialist is now under contract with ·Pr~Care - Reminder - In order to receive 
Ifi-Network services, Primary Care Doctor must refer you to a specialist. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS l 
Thursday, September 28, 1989 - Staff Awards Day. Staff Employees with 5, 10, 
15, & 35 years will by honored. Also, Retirees, Distinguished Service Award & 
Perfect Attendance Awards will be presented at this time. 

ALL DEPARTMENTS • 
I n filling out I-9 forms the Personnel Department requests the full page be returned 
to their office when completed. If any questions contact Sally, X 5662. 

Idealism increases in direct proportion to one's distance from the problem. 
John Glasworthy 
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